
 
 

 

 

 

27.05.2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Guardian 
  
As the school breaks for half term, we thought we would take this opportunity to update you with 
some important information about things happening in school during and after the half term break. 
  
Revision Sessions: 
We are offering a small number of in-school revision sessions during the half-term holiday to help 
prepare students in years 11, 12 and 13 for their exams. Please visit our website here for more 
information including the schedule.  
  

Dates for your diary: 
We would also like to remind you of some key dates coming up soon: 
 

• 10th June - Year 11 last full day in school, they need only attend for exams after this date. 
• 24th June - Staff Training Day 
• 27th June to 1st July – Y6 induction week 
• 8th July - Year 5 activity day 
• 12th July 2022 - Year 7 Parents' Evening 
• 19th July 2022 - Last day of term. 

Staffing changes: 
Please note that we will be rotating some of the head of year positions after half term.  Miss Clare 
Freeman will be returning to lead year 9 as they head into their GCSE years whilst Miss Janette Hughes 
will be taking over responsibility for the sixth form.  Guidance mentors for these year groups will 
remain unchanged to provide continuity in the care the pastoral teams provide whilst these changes 
take effect.   Miss J Hughes will continue to work with year 8 as well to provide transition and 
continuity whilst a new year head is appointed. 

  

We look forward to welcoming students back after half-term on Monday 6th June. In the meantime, 
we hope that you all enjoy the Jubilee celebrations and have a well-deserved break.  
  
Yours sincerely  
 
Ian Gerrard  
Headteacher 
  

https://www.aberconwy.conwy.sch.uk/en_gb/examination-support/

